
January 14, 2022

Dear RPSA Families,

Renaissance Academy will be closed on Tuesday, January 18, 2022 and Wednesday,
January 19, 2022 following the scheduled day off for the Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. holiday on
Monday, January 17.  Over the course of this week we have experienced rising numbers of
positive COVID-19 cases among our school population. Combined with the weekend, this
closure will allow for five days of separation to help slow the current spread of illness.  It will also
allow us to conduct another round of deep cleaning throughout the building.

We will be using forgiven time provided for Michigan schools, commonly known as “snow days”,
and students are not expected to participate in virtual learning on these days.  We know that
face to face learning is best for our students.  It is our sincere hope that implementing a short
break now will reduce the likelihood that a longer break or a transition to distance learning will
be necessary.

Our families have done a phenomenal job of keeping open communication with us, and this has
helped us to make decisions using current information.  Please continue to email Brandy Reihl
at breihl@renaissancepsa.com to notify her of any positive COVID-19 cases.  Brandy will be
regularly checking for new messages.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we seek to mitigate this current surge of
illness together.

In Partnership,
The Renaissance Staff
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